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Dear Chair vice Chair and all members of the committee  

 My name is Ron Martell I am writing this letter to oppose HB 3932 , 

As feel good as this proposal sounds, there are some very important facts not being 

brought forward. This ridiculous action will in fact cost the the taxpayers of Oregon 

millions upon millions of dollars for a job that the trappers of Oregon do for free, in 

fact they actually pay to do it , 

Wildlife management should be left to the ODFW 

and there professional and educated biologists  

Creation of laws based solely on emotional ideas  

Never works 

You would have to have your head buried in the sand to think that beavers are not 

going to overpopulate and cause floods and timber damage irrigation control issues 

as well as disease  

Thank you for the opportunity to voice my opinion on this matter and please think 

carefully when voting on this bill 

   Sincerely ,Ron Martell  

    Idaho Trappers Association vice president  


